A Monthly Newsletter DECEMBER 2012

Executive

President Karl Kingston Vice President Rick Besner Secretary/Treasurer Roger Bélanger Club Web Site Roger Bélanger Bulletin Editor John Curran Field Manager (Open) Flight Instructor Karl Kingston



cornwallaeromodellers.ca

Cornwall

Aero Modellers

Club Sponsors

Minimax Transportation TED's Hobby Shop J-Tec Distribution Inc. Multi Doors & Windows Leading Edge Hobby Shop Cornwall Roof Truss

Indoor flying will be held on Sundays:

January 6, 13 and 20th February 3, 10 and 17th. March 10, 17, 24 and 31st. April 7th.





Upcoming Events

Jan 12 2012 chilli fly we still need a cook for this one so if you can help please get in touch with karl or roger or rick

The swap meet was held in november and was a great success. Many people showed up and had a great time. We all could see great potential for growing the event! Maybe next year we could find a bigger room.





Congratulations

Roger Belanger For winning the Price is right challenge! Thanks to Rick and Karl for pulling off the surprise of the century and surprising roger with a pulse 60 for all his hard work at the club and everything else he does for the club, enjoy it Roger you deserve it!







The Christmas dinner was a great success this year. We had a great turnout down at the legion with a great meal and lots of fun and a little bit of dancing.







PIK'S FROM THE SWAP MEET













PLANE OF THE MONTH



This months plane of the month is in honour of Roger Belanger The Pulse xt 60 arf. This 70 inch wingspan baby fly's like a dream like its little brother the Pulse xt 40, is well suited for the intermediate as well as expert flyer. With an overall length of 57.3 inches. A wing area of 885 sq. inches. With a 60 to 75 size motor for 2 stroke fans or a 91 to 1.00 4 stroke it will tear the sky in half. It is also able to fly electric on a power 60 bl outrunner.

I'm shure Roger will have a lot of fun with it next summer. Nick fly's one and loves it. Enjoy it Roger!



Well thats it for this month I hope you enjoyed the newsletter and a Merry Christmas to all and to all a good flight